## BAL HARBOUR

VILLAGE -

OFFICE OF THE VILLAGE MANAGER

LETTER TO COUNCIL

NO. 008-2018

To:

Mayor Gabriel Groisman and Members of the Village Council

From:

Jorge M. Gonzalez, Village Manager

Date:

January 12, 2018

Subject:

Public Design Workshop - Village Park

The purpose of this LTC is to inform you of the upcoming public design workshop to discuss the future of the Bal Harbour Village Park at 6:00 pm at the Sea View Hotel's Florida Room (9909 Collins Avenue).

Join us at this public meeting to participate in the visioning session and help us design the new waterfront located on the corner of 96<sup>th</sup> Street and Bal Bay Drive.

The attached postcard has been mailed to residents. Additionally, an email blast, WENS notification, and social media postings have been made to notify and encourage residents participation.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me.

**JMG**